
 

 
 

             
     5th March 2015 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 9 Options Evening – Forms to be returned by Monday 9th March 2015 
 
It was a delight to see so many parents at Year 9 options evening which took place on Tuesday 3rd 
March 2015.  
 
Please be reminded that completed forms must be returned, to Ms Halina Samuels, in the main 
office, no later than Monday 9th March 2015. Please also remember to write your child’s name on 
the form to avoid disappointment. 
 
I wish to clarify to students who want to study music that contrary to what was announced in my 
presentation on Tuesday, it is not necessary to have learnt to play an instrument previously, 
although it will be to your advantage if you can already play. Similarly, there is no need to have 
had voice coaching lessons, although this too will be an advantage.  
 
We apologise for any confusion this may have caused. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr A. English 
Assistant Headteacher 
 


